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From October 5 to October 6, 2017, the Pontifical Academy for Life
will host the Workshop, “Accompanying Life: New Responsibilities in the
Technological Era,” to take place during the 23rd General Assembly of
Members.

The Workshop is intended to focus on the impact of technology on human
life in all of its stages, from conception to death. It will also address
the anthropological aspects of parenthood, the cultural features of the
civilization of efficiency, and the relationship between technology, justice,
and economic resources. All of this raises important and urgent ethical
iIssues which call everyone to appreciate and assume the responsibilities
that we have toward every human life. The workshop program is available
in the PDF file below. For information and registration:

Registration Form

Student Registration Form



